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Comments: I lived in Bloomington, Indiana for several years before moving to Colorado, and spent a fair bit of

time hiking and backpacking through in Daniel Boone National Forest. This area is dear to my heart for that

reason. I am concerned that the current proposal does not do enough to ensure that bat habitat will be preserved

within the forest, and that economic concerns such as logging may outweigh that of conservation of species. Bats

are already suffering from habitat loss, climate change, and disease. Please do not further imperil them. 


